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							For	the	women	riding	the	bus	to	the	Women’s	Conference…we	leave	our	
church	parking	lot	at	6:00	a.m.	on	Friday,	June	28.		You	don’t	want	to	be	late	for	
this	adventure.		Remember	to	bring	a	bag	lunch	for	the	trip	as	we	will	not	be	
stopping	for	lunch	along	the	way.		Only	screw	top	beverages	are	allowed	on	the	
bus.		Be	prepared	to	have	a	great	time	and	be	blessed.	
	

TEEN	LIFE	ALERTS:		Text	messages	are	sent	weekly	regarding	
the	upcoming	Friday	events	for	our	youth.	If	you	are	interested	in	receiving	
a	weekly	text	and	you	are	not	receiving	one	now,	please	text	Pam	Taylor	at	
302-943-3534	to	be	added	to	the	group.		
					Everyone	is	invited	to	join	us	any	Friday	night	for	Praise	and	Worship	at	
6:30pm.	Teen	Life	activities	follow.		

	 	

Women’s Ministries 
	

					“Thank	you	to	all	of	the	women	that	assisted	
with	the	service	on	Mother’s	Day/Women’s	
Sunday.		God	certainly	blessed	our	time	
together”.		Mary	Dobrinski	
						Words	of	thanks	were	also	extended	from	
Woody	Curtis,	director	of	Worship	Ministries.	
“I	was	touched	in	the	worship	service	under	the	
leadership	on	Sunday,	May	12th.		I	thank	each	
lady	for	their	excellent	service	for	this	event.”	
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Fellowship	Ministry	
						The	Fellowship	Ministry	has	no	events	planned	for	the	summer.		Our	next	event	will	
take	place	on	September	8.	It	will	be	a	light	“brunch”,	which	will	take	at	9:45	a.m.	to	kick	
off	the	beginning	of	our	Fall	Sunday	School.	
More	details	will	be	available	over	the	next	few	months.	
	

Anne	for	the		
Fellowship	Ministry	
	
CHRISTIAN	SYMPATHY	is	extended	to	Pastor	Jeff	and	family	on	the	
passing	of	his	father,	Myles	Collins,	on	Tuesday,	May	21.		Please	keep	the	
family	in	your	prayers.	
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Mission Ministry 
	
							The	Mission	Ministry	team	is	
hosting	a	“WRAPPING	PARTY”		on	
Monday,	June	10,	at	6:30	p.m.	in	the	
fellowship	hall.		Bring	your	scissors,	tape,	wrapping	paper	and	empty	shoeboxes	
and	be	prepared	to	have	a	good	time	of	fellowship	as	we	prepare	for	the	
Operations	Christmas	Child	project.	
							Speaking	of	empty	shoeboxes,	the	items	we	are	collecting	in	June	are	small	
toys	(balls,	cars,	pocket	games,	etc.)	and	coloring	books.			We	thank	you	in	
advance	for	your	help	in	filling	the	boxes.		Your	Redner’s	receipts	are	helping	
with	the	shipping	costs	and	that	is	also	appreciated.		
	

	

	
					In	June	we	will	be	collecting	the	One	Great	Hour	of	Sharing	Offering,	which	will	 
be	divided	again	with	Samaritan’s	Purse	Shoebox	shipping	cost.		The	theme	this	
year	is	“more	than	we	can	IMAGINE!”		We	will	hear	about	how	this	offering	helps	
wherever	the	need	arises.		Our	goal	is	$1,000	and	we	ask	that	you	please	PRAY	
about	what	you	can	give	to	this	offering.		We	know	that	God	will	bless	and	
multiply	whatever	we	give.	
	

THANK	YOU	FOR	BEING	A	MISSION	MINDED	CHURCH!	
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Church Board Reading Plan for 2019: 
 

Your Church Board has set a reading plan for this 
year and we hope that you will join us ..... we are 
providing the first 2 books for all those who would 
like to join in our search for God's direction this 
year. We will begin the second book, "Compelling 
Community" by Mark Dever and Jamie Dunlop on 
May 22  and then meet to discuss its contents in 
July. We have some copies that will be 
available at the Spring Business Meeting - but if 
you want one after that just see Pam Taylor. 
There is a sign up sheet in the church lobby and 
sample copies of the books we will be reading 
are also there.  
 

Amazon review: 
"Stirring, convicting, and frankly a very enjoyable 
read. Build your church culture upon the gospel and 
let that attract God's people. This book serves as a 
helpful encouragement to remain faithful to God's 
Word and a helpful ideal to work towards."  
	



KING OF PRUSSIA, PA, May 23, 2019 

Bill Clemmer Interviewed by CBS News on Ebola 
Crisis in Eastern DRC 
International	Ministries	(IM)	has	received	word	that	IM	global	servant	Dr.	Bill	
Clemmer	is	being	interviewed	today	by	a	team	from	the	CBS	Evening	News	for	a	
series	of	reports	that	the	news	agency	is	currently	broadcasting	about	the	
ongoing	outbreak	of	the	Ebola	virus	in	the	eastern	Democratic	Republic	of	the	
Congo	(DRC).		

Clemmer	is	a	medical	doctor	who,	with	his	wife	Ann,	has	served	through	IM	for	
more	than	25	years	providing	medical	care	in	some	of	the	most	challenging	
situations	and	circumstances	in	the	world.	He	is	currently	serving	with	IM’s	
partner	IMA	World	Health,	leading	an	international	team	of	doctors,	nurses,	and	
technical	personnel	responding	to	the	crisis.	Now	the	second-deadliest	Ebola	
outbreak	in	history,	the	medical	response	is	greatly	complicated	by	the	
breakdown	of	trust	in	government	and	international	institutions	and	the	activity	
of	numerous	armed	militia	groups,	which	has	included	violent	attacks	targeting	
medical	personnel	engaged	in	the	containment	of	the	virus	and	treatment	of	
patients.					

Clemmer	is	safe	and	IM	continues	to	be	in	regular	contact	with	him	while	closely	
monitoring	the	situation.	IM	encourages	churches,	friends	and	supporters	to	
pray	fervently	for	the	Clemmers	and	others	engaged	in	ministry	in	the	DRC	and	
to	share	news	and	concern	for	the	Clemmers	with	sensitivity	to	the	safety	and	
security	issues	surrounding	their	work.	
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